
Holly Elementary PAC 
General Meeting 
October 20, 2021 

 
Welcome: 

• 5 participants present at this meeting. 
• Minutes from September 15 meeting were approved. 
• The purpose of this meeting is to nominate and vote for 2021/2022 

executive PAC members 
 
Nominations: 

• Julia is nominated for DPAC representative, all in favor. 
• Erica is nominated for Treasurer, all in favor. 
• Michelle is nominated for co-treasurer, all in favor. 
• Emelie is nominated for secretary, all in favor. 
• Rebecca is nominated for co-chair, all in favor. 
• Rachel is nominated for chair, all in favor. 

 
New Business: 

• Christmas market will be in-person this year.  We’re looking at vendor 
options. 

• Going away gifts for leaving PAC members can be included in budget. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:17pm 


